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To: Selectmen@natickma.org
Cc: Josh Ostroff <jostroff@natickma.org>

Dear Mr. Chair and Members of the Board:

Thank you for the opportunity to serve the community as a member of the Cochituate Rail Trail Advisory Committee.
Because of work and family obligations, I am not able to make the time commitment required to continue as a member of
this committee. As a result, I regretfully offer my resignation, though I look forward to serving the Town in this or a similar
capacity in the future.

It is my hope that the CRT continues to successfully move toward completion, especially during these critical time periods
leading up and into its construction. As a citizen, I thank you and all our Town representatives for supporting this endeavor. I
can hardly wait until the day it is ready for all of us to enjoy.

Sincerely,

Eric Jones
410-302-8341 (c) | ericjones.natick@gmail.com 
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